
Important Messages 

Turkey Trot: We had a very successful Turkey Trot today! There were 

lots of red faces and sweaty haired turkeys when we were done. 

Thanks so much to the PAC for donating a box of stuffing and a $25 

gift certificate to Country Grocer for some of our lucky turkeys. 

 

 

 

 

 Driving and Parking Etiquette: We have been notified by some of 

our neighbors, particularly on Clinton Place about drivers who are 

dropping off children in the cul-de-sac. They neighbors would 

appreciate drivers not parking on lawns or blocking driveways or fire 

hydrants.  

  Fundraisers: As you may know, our Grade 4 and Grade 5 students 

have an opportunity to participate on an experience on the Salish 

Sea. There is a cost to this adventure so we have planned some 

fundraisers. Please see attached flyer for a bottle drive happening at 

Northridge next Saturday. We will also be selling glow sticks at the 

Halloween Dance and on Halloween Day. See flyer attached as 

well. 

 

 

 
 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

 

Northridge 

Elementary School 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 
Friday October 11th 

 
• Monday Oct. 14th: 

o No School (Thanksgiving) 

 
• Tuesday Oct. 15th 

o 3:15 Northridge Swim 

Club 

o 3:45 Cross Country Meet 

@Lansdowne School 

 

• Wednesday October 16th 

o 8:10 Cross Country 

o 8:20 Strings 

 
• Thursday Oct. 17th  

o 8:20 Strings 

o 10:00 Earthquake Drill 

 
• Friday Oct. 18th 

o 8:10 Cross Country Practice 

 

• Saturday Oct. 19th 

o Bottle Drive 9-12 at Northridge  

 

 
Please remember to check out our website for important dates and information: 

https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/ 

https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/

